
  
 

 

 

 

December 28, 2012 
 

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, Residents, and Employees:  

 

 

Holiday Closure 
City facilities will be closed Tuesday, January 1, in observance of 

New Year’s Day.  Have a safe and happy holiday. 

 

Garbage, Recycling and Yard Debris Holiday Collection Reminder 
This year, the New Year’s Day holiday falls on a TUESDAY, which means that most of Allied 

Waste/Republic customers will be affected.  Allied Waste/Republic Services will observe a 

rolling schedule as follows: 
 

Monday, December 31 – collection as usual 

Tuesday January 1 – no collection 
 

*Rolling schedule* 

Wednesday, January 2 – Tuesday customers collected 

Thursday, January 3 – Wednesday customers collected 

Friday, January 4 – Thursday customers collected 

Saturday, January 5 – Friday customers collected 
 

Allied Waste/Republic Services will be back to their normal collection schedule the week of 

January 7.   
 

Customer service numbers for Allied Waste are:  

Residential – 206.682.9735 

Commercial – 253.872.7220 

 

Link Light Rail Emergency Response Training   
On December 18, SeaTac firefighters attended emergency response training for the Link Light 

Rail System with other local firefighters.  The training was held at the Port of Seattle and the 

Sea-Tac Airport Station.  The training objectives included a review of communication 

procedures between the airport, fire departments, police departments, Sound Transit, and King 

County Metro; becoming familiar with the Emergency Medical Supply Cache; a review of 

Safety Procedures and request for Rescue Trains; and how to contact the Link Control Center to 

request “Power Down”. 

 

 

City Manager’s Weekly Update 



http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=16

